
 

‘Choosing a Secondary School’ family workshop  

 Friday 30th June 2023 10:00-11:30  

Do you need support choosing the right secondary school for your 

child? 

  

Are you a parent of children with SEND in year 5 or below who is  

thinking about secondary transition? 

  

Join us for this online workshop where you can find out about how secondary 

schools support children with SEND, how to choose the school which will best 

meet your child’s needs and hear about the experiences of parents whose 

children have recently transferred to Haringey Secondary schools. There will also 

be an opportunity to ask questions. 

  

Register your attendance here to book a place or contact  

ellika.mcauley@haringey.gov.uk if you want to find out more. 

  

Alternatively, please click on the link below:  

  

https://forms.office.com/e/MBwE5Cdu7s  

For Children with Special Educational Needs and Disabilities (SEND) | Haringey Council 

https://forms.office.com/e/MBwE5Cdu7s
https://forms.office.com/e/MBwE5Cdu7s
https://www.haringey.gov.uk/children-and-families/local-offer

